
Warrant Committee 
February 12, 2015 
Twenty-third meeting 
 
  
Present:  T. Hays, P. Pasquerella, J. Schindler, C. Karimbakas, P. Mathews,      
                        LM. McLean, J. Potter, B. White, J. Eckner, K. Sorgi 
 
 
Absent:  R. Boehler, D. Turner, S. McCurdy, M.Maholchic 

 

Guests:         Mary C. Gormley, Janet Sheehan, Glenn Pavlicek, Leroy Walker 
 
 
 
Reserve Fund: $450,000, of which $317,225 is set aside for potential demolition of Zero Central 
Avenue property, leaving available balance of $132,775. 
 

1.  Chair Hays called the meeting to order at 7:36 PM in the Blute Conference Room. 
 
2. Committee budget interview with the School Department: School Committee Chair 

Leroy Walker, Superintendent Mary Gormley, Ass’t Superintendent for Business 
Glenn Pavlicek, Ass’t Superintendent Janet Sheehan. Topics include: Advancement 
budgets, personnel, enrollment, retirement, residency, group insurance, 
transportation, budget cuts, revolving funds. 

 
3. Chair Hays thanked the School Committee and the administration of the School 

Department for their presentation. 
 

4. On a motion made by Member Pasquerella and seconded by Member McLean, the 
Warrant Committee voted to adjourn at 10:07 PM 9/0/0 

 
Reserve Fund: $450,000, of which $317,225 is set aside for potential demolition of Zero Central 
Avenue property, leaving available balance of $132,775. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Julia Getman, Warrant Committee Clerk  

 


